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August 6, 2020 
 
Mr. Dylan Robertson 
501-150 Wellington St.  
Ottawa, Ontario K1P 5A4  
 
Dear Mr. Robertson: 
 
This letter is further to your request of June 30, 2020, filed under the Access to Information Act 
to obtain: 
  

April 2020 Briefing Note: 2020-004407 Meeting with the Chief Commissioner of 
the Canadian Human Rights Commission, Marie-Claude Landry (For Information).  

 
Please find enclosed the releasable documents relevant to your request (22 of 22 pages). You 
will notice that information is exempt from release by virtue of sections 21(1)(a) [advice or 
recommendations], 21(1)(b) [consultations or deliberations] of the Access to Information Act.  In 
addition, please note that information has been excluded pursuant to section 69/70 [Cabinet 
confidences] of the Act. 
 
This completes our processing of your request. If you have any questions concerning the above, 
do not hesitate to contact Chantale Lorrain at (613)907-3800. 
 
Please be advised that you are entitled to complain to the Information Commissioner 
concerning the processing of your request within sixty days of the receipt of this notice.  In the 
event you decide to avail yourself of this right, your notice of complaint should be addressed to: 
 

Office of the Information Commissioner  
30 Victoria Street 
Gatineau, Quebec K1A 1H3 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Lise Léon 
A/Coordinator 

 
Department of Justice Ministère de la Justice 
Canada   Canada 














































